
 
 

 
December 24, 2002 

 
 
 

 
 
 
TO: ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES, SLOT ROUTE OPERATORS, 

MANUFACTURERS/DISTRIBUTORS, DISSEMINATORS/WIRE SERVICES 
AND OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

 
RE: ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO REGULATIONS OF THE STATE GAMING 
 CONTROL BOARD AND NEVADA GAMING COMMISSION    
 
At its meeting on December 19, 2002, the Nevada Gaming Commission adopted 
amendments to the following: 
  
 NGC REGULATION 5.100 "FINGERPRINTING OF EMPLOYEES." Draft dated 

December 19, 2002.  Regulation 5.101(2) is effective July 1, 2003, all other 
regulations and amendments thereto become effective January 1, 2003. 

 
Pending formalized printing, enclosed for your use is a photocopy of the typewritten draft 
of the amendments to the regulation together with a letter from Gaming Control Board 
Chairman Dennis Neilander highlighting various sections and procedures of the 
amended regulation.  
 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Epling 
Executive Secretary 
 
ME/jle 
Enclosure  

GOVERNOR KENNY C. GUINN 
Gaming Policy Committee Chairman 
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